
 

Recommendation of the Governance Commission 

 

 

 

 

 

Members of Gahanna City Council, as Chairwoman of the Governance Commission, I 
am making the following recommendation with the support of all members of the 
Commission:  
 

That the term of the Commission be extended until December 31, 2015.  The additional 
time is necessary for the Commission to fully evaluate the forms of government, hold 
the required three public meetings, and to complete our recommendation to Council.  

  
 
 

/s/ Sheila P. Vitale 

Chairwoman  


